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Hello All

The Edison ESOL/ENL Team is so very pleased to welcome everyone
back and to continue the sharing our monthly newsletters and Spotlight
Country Of the Month with Recipes with you all. We hope that everyone
enjoyed their summer and is ready for the 2022-2023 school year!

We will be

Please feel free to contact us and
share any suggestions/comments
with us on how we can better
support you and our ELLs.
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